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What are we doing 
 

We are taking care of the water services in your community by upgrading the water main in  

Port Ellen. 

   

 

• We are currently in the final planning stages of project. 

 

• Works are expected to take around 12 months, with some reinstatement to follow. 

 

• Various traffic management set ups will be required as we move through the town. 

 

• There will be a Road Closure between Western Cottage and Emerivale Cottage, Emerivale 

for approx. 4 weeks during the project. 

 

• Please follow all signs put in place during these essential works. 
 

Ref: Capital/516082/Morrison Construction  
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